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From: Bert Whitt/Dennis Beaver [southgatekw@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2011 11:19 AM
To: Carlene Cowart
Subject: 1120Duvalst(RE#00027930-000000)

Planning Department
I oppose the exception requested for outdoor merchandise display at 1120 Duval Street.  I urge compliance with Section 106-52 of the Land Development regulations of the City of Key West.
Bert Whitt, Property Owner, 1201/1203 Whitehead Street.
02/10/2011
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